
 

 

Our Ref:  CXS/AB/Christmas Disco 
                                                                                                            
Date: 2 December 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Year 7 Christmas Disco – 14 December 2021 

 
It’s that time of year again when we Step into Christmas and get ready to Jingle Bell Rock, but 
really All we want for Christmas…..is YOU! 
 
This year’s Christmas Year 7 disco will be held on Tuesday 14th December 2021 in the West 
Hall from 6.00pm until 7:30pm.  The event will be supervised by staff and Year 13 students.   
 
The cost is £3 per student.  There will be drinks and snacks available to purchase during the 
evening, so students may want to bring a little extra money if they wish. 
 
All students will need to be collected by an adult at the end of the evening from West 
Reception.  Under no circumstance will students be allowed to leave the disco without an 
adult. 
 
For this event there will be a strict no mobile phones policy.  Should your child need to contact 
home, they will be able to do so via the West Reception office.  Alternatively, they must hand 
in their phone on arrival.  As with normal school policy, should students be seen using/filming 
with any device, it will be confiscated for the remainder of the event. 
 
If your child would like to attend the disco, please complete the reply slip and payment on 
ParentPay by Friday 10th December 2021, tickets will then be issued to students.   
 
We hope that the disco will go ahead as planned but with the ongoing COVID-19 situation 
there is a possibility that we may have to cancel.  We will be following up to date Government 
Guidelines to ensure pupil safety on the day and keep you informed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr C Smith 
Head of Year 7 
 
 

 
 


